
Merry Christmas!
From Christ in You we wish you a wonderful Christmas day.

Christmas is, after all, when God took on human flesh. He lived among us, died 
on the cross for our sins (every single one of us is a sinner before God), and 
has given us the gift of His amazing grace!

As we mentioned in a recent newsletter, we hold annual evangelistic Christmas 
meetings in Delhi, India for the past several years. Last week I was in India (I've 
returned home now) and was there while we picked the venue for the 
Christmas meeting.

My family insists that I am home for Christmas! Therefore I've never personally 
been to these meetings. But they always draw a good crowd and many receive 
Christ as Savior.

The Hindu people are often very interested in Christmas, the music, the 
attractions and trappings that go along with the Christmas season. When the 
Gospel is presented they often see who Jesus is for the first time.

Please pray that this Christmas in Delhi many will come to know Jesus Christ 
as Savior!

Merry Christmas!
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